
 

 

August 2023 Newsletter 
 

A New Mascot Arrives 
to Eta Pi! 

 
Introducing the one and only, Kapo the Cheetah!  

 

Kapo came to PMB Registration this year. 

 

 



 

Hello Alumni! We must inform you that the days of Chester the Cheetah are no 
longer. Our treasurer crocheted this little guy over the summer. The name “Kapo” means 
“sweetheart” and he is exactly that! We’ve enjoyed carrying him around with us through 
band camp and marching rehearsals. Check out our Instagram @kkyetapi to see our band 
camp post! 

Speaking of band camp, we had a great one this year! Some of our highlights were talking to 
people at registration, holding our annual s’mores event Monday night, and hosting Panther 
Palooza Thursday night. The band has put in great efforts to bring you awesome shows. 
We’ll be sure to put the football schedule in this newsletter. Please come out and support 
the Panther Marching Band! 

Kappa Kappa Psi is helping host a big, new event this fall. We are collaborating with all of 
UNI’s music greek organizations; Tau Beta Sigma, Phi Mu Alpha, and Sigma Alpha Iota. It’s 
going to be a School of Music Welcome Event for freshmen and returners. The event will 
include student performances, dinner, game rooms, and a movie at the end of the night. We 
are excited to see the turnout and hoping it all runs smoothly! 

In regards to new news, you have a new Alumni Relations Officer! My name is Addy 
Dahlquist. I’m a sophomore graphic design major who joined Kappa Kappa Psi last fall. I 
look forward to connecting with you and I’m already brainstorming ideas for alumni events! 
My goals are to host at least one alumni event each semester and release newsletters every 
month. If you have any suggestions, please reach out through the ARO email.  

The last thing we’ll ask of you is filling out a form about “The Why of KKPsi.” Our vice 
president Reaghan has asked our chapter to dive deep into that question this year. Your 
answers could be featured on our website or social media. Hearing the “why” from past and 
current members helps us reach potential people who are interested in joining. My 
personal “why” is that I love the diversity of our chapter and the fact I get to befriend 
people outside of my section and major that I probably wouldn’t have met otherwise. Please 
consider answering! https://forms.gle/t12U5A55FNgEeVvt8 

Our chapter hopes you are staying cool during this hot month and enjoying the end of 
summer. Take care brothers!  

 

 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events: 

https://forms.gle/t12U5A55FNgEeVvt8


 

Collaboration with the Waterloo-Cedar Falls Symphony Orchestra - Sep 2 (5:30pm) 
Game Night KKY Recruitment Event - Sep 8 

Weber State at UNI - Sep 9 (4pm) 
Painting KKY Recruitment Event - Sep 17 

Youngstown State at UNI (Family Weekend) - Sep 30 (1pm) 
North Dakota at UNI (Homecoming/Alumni Band) - Oct 21 (4pm) 

PMB Live! (at GBPAC Great Hall) - Nov 2 (6pm) 
Western Illinois at UNI (Band Day) - Nov 4 (1pm) 

North Dakota State at UNI (Senior Day) - Nov 18 (4pm) 

 

Sending best wishes to all our past brothers! 

  

Want to reach out? We’d love to hear from you! 
 

Alumni Relations Email: aroetapi@gmail.com 
KKY Chapter Email: kkyetapi@gmail.com 

Website: https://kkyetapi.wixsite.com/kkpsi-etapi  
Kappa Kappa Psi, University of Northern Iowa,  8201 Dakota Street-PAC 072, Cedar 

Falls, IA 50613 
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